Subject: FW: objection ref 2021/3839/P

From: slawomir milewski < | >
Sent: 02 November 2021 13:23

To: Kate Henry <Kate.Henry@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: objection ref 2021/3839/P

Hello Kate Henry,

I live in the block of flats at 10 Howitt Close NW3 4LX. | didn't realise moving in here that there is planned
huge development and extra 7 flats will be built on the roof. | would like to object. | understand the need
of the development. However from my earlier experiences (I always decided to move the properties when
similar things were happened) | know the noise will be massive and it put the huge impact on the standard
of living, psyche state, personal life and work (I work a lot at home and at the moment this is a perfect
quiet place).

| know the other persons from other flats sent you their objections already and | would like to add my
objection as well.

Thank you.
Best Regards
Slaw Milewski
10 Howitt Close



